
 

915 Appendix-A          
  

Rx Safety Eyewear Authorized Vendor Information 
 
Listed below is the Rx Safety Eyewear vendor under contract with the City of Tulsa. Employees with approval to 
receive the prescription safety eyewear subsidy must use this vendor’s approved order form. 
 
For more information regarding the ordering process, limitations, and a list of approved providers, utilize the 
following vendor contact information.  
 
PDS Consultants Inc. 
Customer Acct. Rep: Melissa Barnes 
Email: mbarnes@pdscinc.com  
Phone: 502-813-3338 
Fax: 502-657-5034 
 


